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Do you want more plants? We got you! Join us on Wednesday at 15.00 in the
Anna parking lot (if the weather is sunny) or in Anne (if it's not) to plant your
own (edible) plants. If you have plants with offshoots, you can bring them
along to trade or donate them. 
 



ENERGY PROJECT 

In collaboration with the Engineering Department, we are starting a project on
sustainable energy here at UCR. Our first brainstroming session will take place



next Saturday, and we welcome anyone who'd like to take part and shape this
amazing collab - engineering student or not. You can also join our Whatsapp
group here.

VOLUNTEER GROUP CHAT 

In case you've missed it: we have created a group chat for our volunteers! You
can join here.  
 

Once again we had a busy week and can't wait to share our newest ideas with
you! Here's a little summary of what we did since last Monday:

organised a paper making workshop with Litra

took part in the clothing exchange organised by ZB
had a board dinner :)
cleaned out the plant boxes in Anne and planted flower bulbs for the
spring
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